
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us! 
 

Director 

Rev. James Zozzaro 

(609) 522-8489 

 

Admin Assistant 

Elizabeth Horst 

(518) 567-4301 

Email 

 

Website 
www.boardwalkchapel.org 

 

Social Media 

www.facebook.com/

boardwalkchapel  

 

Summer Address: 

PO Box 602 

Wildwood, NJ 08260 

 

Giving 
 

Check out our Wish 

List here! 

 

Checks made payable to 

“The Boardwalk Chapel”:  
PNJ Missions 

886 Belmont Ave, St 1 

North Haledon, NJ 

07508 

 

Click to Donate Online 

Happy New Year from the Boardwalk Chapel! 
 

It is a New Year and we are excited and prayerful about what the Lord has in store 

for 2017 and beyond! Thank you for joining with us this year as we plan for the summer 

ministry, think about future growth, and, above all, continue to faithfully proclaim the 

gospel of Jesus Christ in order to build up His Church and bring glory to our great God. 

Is there any way that we can serve you as you stay tuned to how the Lord is working 

through us? Any prayer requests or concerns? Any ideas for how we can improve our 

news or ministry methods? Please contact us at any time! 

 

Ministry Openings for Summer 2017 
 

In January and February, we are primarily planning who will minister with us this 

season and setting up the summer calendar. We have a number of ministry openings, 

as listed below, and ask that you consider serving with us this year and pray that the 

Lord will bless our leaders with wisdom as the details come together! 

As our Lord and Master Jesus Christ said to His disciples, “Look, I tell you, lift up your 

eyes and see that the fields are white for harvest” (John 4) and also, “the harvest is 

plentiful, but the laborers are few” (Luke 10). Do you have a free week this summer, or 

even a month or several months? We would be thankful for your help for any length of 

time! Are you already occupied with the Lord’s work in your own hometown and in your 

own community? Praise the Lord! Please remember us by “[praying] earnestly to the 

Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into His harvest” (Luke 10). 
 

Individual Staff Needs: 
Evangelism Team: 

o 1 Coordinator (male) to work alongside two other evangelism leaders this 

summer. 

o 2 Volunteers (preferably male) to focus on daily outreach. 

Music Team: 4 Volunteers who are gifted and versatile in their musical abilities. 

Drama Team: 

o 1 Coordinator to lead the drama efforts for the summer nightly programs. 

o 3 Volunteers (1 male, 2 female) to present the Gospel through acting. 
 

For more details on the Coordinator positions and to apply, please see this page. For all 

Volunteer positions, see here. We hope to hear from you soon! 
 

Ministry Openings for Church Groups: 
Our ministry weeks are filled, but check out these open opportunities for groups: 

o May Work Weekends: We hope to know by February, Lord willing, what spring 

projects will need to be completed this year, so stay tuned for more. 

o September Weekends: Come join us this fall for a weekend of fun, fellowship, and 

free concerts, with optional evangelism training! Email us for more details. 
 

Concert Opportunities: 
Every summer, we are grateful for our guest musicians who enthusiastically share 

their talents with us through concerts while giving all praise and glory to God. First-time 

guests are asked to fill out the application here with a pastoral recommendation. 

Return bands and musicians are welcome to email us about our current open dates! 
 

 

Finally, be strong in the Lord and in the strength of His might! (Ephesians 6) 
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Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with thanksgiving. At the same time, pray also for us, that God may 

open to us a door for the Word, to declare the mystery of Christ… Walk in wisdom toward outsiders, making the best 

use of the time. Let your speech always be gracious, seasoned with salt, so that you may know how you ought to 

answer each person. (Colossians 4) 
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